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Regulatory Alert -  Mexico 
Mexico City affected by earthquake – Delays to Type 

Approval highly likely 
 

 

Due to the strong earthquake that struck Mexico City on 19th September 2017, delays to 

Type Approval are highly likely for all Applications currently under review.  

 

Mexican RF body Instituto Federal de Telecomunicaciones (IFT) has already announced it 

will be closed for inspection of structural damage to their buildings. During this period, no 

Type Approval applications will be able to be submitted to IFT and applications currently 

under review are expected to be delayed. 

 

PCS will remain aware of any developments and will keep customers updated as soon as further 

information is known.  

 

For further information on this Alert, please contact: 

Samanta Alvarez 

Product Compliance Specialists                

Email: samanta@productcompliancespecialists.com 
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